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A movie catalog viewer and organizer. Allows to access online and local movie collections.
Organize movies by any criteria you wish. Edit and view movie information. Play movies in
full screen or windowed mode. Presents your most liked movies on the left panel. Show a
video cover on the top panel. You can also stream movies directly in the application.
Movies can be added to a library and playlists can be created. A movie player window is
embedded. Add movie files or playlists. Each movie has a unique id. Select languages,
switch players and set configuration. Setting Description Language Select the language.
You can change the selection by clicking on the arrow icon. You can also pick the default
language by pressing [Setup] button. Player Select the default player. Vodya settings To
change settings, go to [Vodya settings]. Show images on top Select this option if you want
to display images of movie files on the top panel. Maximum image width This value is for
the maximum width of the image in pixels. If the value is set too low the images will be
cropped. Maximum image height This value is for the maximum height of the image in pixels.
If the value is set too low the images will be cropped. Folder path Enter the path to a
folder in which your movies are located. Date format Select the date format. Show video
covers This option is enabled if you want to display covers of movies on the top panel.
Minimize to tray Select this option if you want to minimize the player window to the
system tray. Restrict access This option is enabled if you want to restrict the
application from access to the Internet. Password Enter the password to protect the
application. Let's discuss about Ant Movie Catalog Viewer... Ant Movie Catalog Viewer FAQs
How can I access my video collections from this app? You can easily access your video
collections from this app by using the browse menu on the top panel. How can I add videos
from a particular folder? You can open a movie catalog from the same folder in the
application. To do so, click on the browse menu and

Ant Movie Catalog Viewer Crack+ With Full Keygen

View, edit and delete movies. View, add, delete and rename categories and sort them in a
user-defined order. Simple but effective. Elegant graphic interface Innovative graphical
interface User-friendly interface Ant Movies is an application made to create and view
movies. With it, you can import videos from various sources, like the ones you already
have saved on your computer and the ones available on the internet. Start importing videos
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After installing it, you will be able to start importing videos from your computer. Use
the import options to choose from where you would like to import your movies. The
application supports almost any video format, including AVI, FLV, WMV, MKV, MOV and even
MPEG-PS. The application supports almost any video format, including AVI, FLV, WMV, MKV,
MOV and even MPEG-PS. Import movie into an already existing category The categories allow
you to separate your movies into various groups, so you can easily find them. You can make
as many categories as you want, and you can also have as many as you want. Add new movies
to any category After importing, the application will ask you if you want to add the
imported movies to any existing categories. If you don't, you can create new categories
and add movies to them. Add movies to a specific category You can choose any category to
which you want to add the imported movies. If you want to create a new category, you can
do that, and then you can start importing movies to that specific category. View movies
The application shows you the current state of each category as a list of items. By
tapping on each item, you will be able to see more information about that specific movie.
The application also allows you to mark a movie as played and to play it. You can also set
a timer to the movies. You can sort movies by date, title, director, actors, genre, rating
and file size. There are also options to sort them by top 5, top 10 and top 20. There is
also an option to drag-drop the movies from the left to the right side of the screen and
vice versa. You can choose the transition effect that will be used when moving the movies
from the left side to the right. You can have the same effect when moving them back to the
left. You can also share movies to Facebook, Twitter and e-mail, and to save 77a5ca646e
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Ant Movie Catalog Viewer is a movie catalog management application that allows you to view
and edit movie collections created with Ant Movie Catalog. It sports a really clean and
intuitive graphical interface with many tools at hand. Explore various sections inside
this application The first thing that you need to do after launching the application is to
open a movie collection from your computer. You can sort items by various criteria,
including title, actors, director, producer and even description. There's also the option
to arrange them by comments, original title or translated title. A search bar allows you
to find items fast, by simply typing in the name of the movie. It also comes with the
option to edit your movie collection, add or remove items easily. Tap on an item to play,
the application automatically opens a player from your device and allows you to watch
movies. More features and tools It comes with a settings menu that allows you to make some
changes to the application. You can pick the language, set the title in the left panel and
choose a color scheme. Moreover, you can have the application open in full screen, show
top images and adjust the maximum image width and height. Date format can be changed and
you can pick the external player from your computer. There's also the option to restrict
access inside the application and set a password. All in all, Ant Movie Catalog Viewer is
a very nice application that you could use in order to view and manage your movie
collection. Key Features: ? Manage movies in a movie catalog created with Ant Movie
Catalog ? Display movies organized by titles, actors, directors, years, comments and
descriptions ? Sort your movies by titles, actors, directors, years, comments and
descriptions ? Edit and add movies easily ? Play movies easily and enjoy ? Manage movie
collections easily ? Explore the movie collection details and sort the items by titles,
actors, directors, years, comments and descriptions ? Display your collection in full
screen ? Adjust the maximum movie width and height ? Automatic loading of a movie player ?
In-depth settings ? Restricted access ? Set a password ? Support for multiple languages ?
Support for date format (12 and 24-hour format) ? Support for external players (including
AirPlay) ? Adjustable full-screen mode ? Showing the collection name at the top of the
screen ? Showing the top

What's New In Ant Movie Catalog Viewer?

Ant Movie Catalog Viewer allows you to view movie collections created with Ant Movie
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Catalog. It sports a really clean and intuitive graphical interface with many tools at
hand. Ant Movie Catalog Viewer is a really nice application that allows you to view and
manage your movie collections. It comes with a graphical interface that's really easy to
use and it's very fast to launch movie collections. There's also a nice settings menu that
allows you to make some changes to the application. It comes with a search bar that allows
you to find items fast by typing in the name of the movie. It also comes with the option
to sort your movie collection by various criteria, including title, actors, director,
producer and even description. You can change the date format and you can pick the
external player from your computer. There's also the option to restrict access inside the
application and set a password. All in all, this application is a nice choice that you
could use in order to manage your movie collections. Ant Movie Catalog Viewer allows you
to view movie collections created with Ant Movie Catalog. It comes with a graphical
interface that's really easy to use and it's very fast to launch movie collections.
There's also a nice settings menu that allows you to make some changes to the application.
It comes with a search bar that allows you to find items fast by typing in the name of the
movie. It also comes with the option to sort your movie collection by various criteria,
including title, actors, director, producer and even description. You can change the date
format and you can pick the external player from your computer. There's also the option to
restrict access inside the application and set a password. All in all, this application is
a nice choice that you could use in order to manage your movie collections. Ant Movie
Catalog Viewer allows you to view movie collections created with Ant Movie Catalog. It
sports a really clean and intuitive graphical interface with many tools at hand. There's
also the option to arrange them by comments, original title or translated title. A search
bar allows you to find items fast, by simply typing in the name of the movie. It also
comes with the option to edit your movie collection, add or remove items easily. Tap on an
item to play, the application automatically opens a player from your device and allows you
to watch movies. More features and tools It comes with a settings menu that allows you to
make some changes to the application. You can pick the language, set the title in the left
panel and choose a color scheme. Moreover, you can have the application open in full
screen, show top images and adjust the maximum image width and height. Date format can be
changed and you can
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System Requirements:

Minimum: OS: Windows 7, 8, 10 Processor: Intel 2.5 GHz or AMD equivalent Memory: 1 GB RAM
Graphics: Geforce GTX 1050 or better or AMD equivalent DirectX: Version 11 Network:
Broadband Internet connection Storage: 10 GB available space Minimum:OS: Windows 7, 8,
10Processor: Intel 2.5 GHz or AMD equivalentMemory: 1 GB RAMGraphics: Geforce GTX 1050 or
better or AMD equivalentDirectX: Version 11Network: Broad
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